
In an effort to increase fire safety and protect its
citizens, the Village of Chicago Ridge worked closely
with Chief Randall Grossi and the Chicago Ridge Fire
Department to pass a "zero tolerance" fire sprinkler
ordinance in December 2007, making Chicago Ridge a
Fire Safe Community.

The ordinance requires fire sprinklers in all new commercial
construction and in all new single-family homes following
the NFPA 13D standard of installation.

As a result, Chicago Ridge will become a truly fire safe
community protecting those people who live, work and

CONGRATULATIONS CHIEF RANDALL GROSSI, FIRE MARSHAL
DAVE BRICKER AND THE CHICAGO RIDGE VILLAGE BOARD!

visit. It also helps safeguard the firefighters who respond
to emergency incidents.

Village President Eugene L. Siegel and the
Chicago Ridge Village Board:
Trustee Juanita A. Babcock Trustee Daniel A. Badon
Trustee Michael R. Davies Trustee Brad C. Grove
Trustee Bruce D. Quintos Trustee James S. Saunoris
Village Clerk Charles E. Tokar

Congratulations for following FEMA’s America Burning
guidelines highlighting the safeguard of citizens and
FEMA’s Firefighter Life Safety Summit recommendations
for the protection of firefighters.
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Chief Randall Grossi and Fire Marshal Dave Bricker

C H I C A G O R I D G E
“Where People Count”

MEMBER

For more information go to:

usfa.dhs.gov


